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Downtown Arlington Business Association 

Board Meeting Minutes 

February 21, 2019 
6:05 – 7:00 pm 

Location: Stilly Cooperative 

 

 

 

 

             

Meeting called to order at 6:05 when Rich arrived. 
  
Lisa, Tina, Cristy, Bill, Mike, Rich in attendance. 
  
Discussed transition associated with Bank of America, new bank account setup.  Before 
we can apply for a new checking account, Stilly Valley Chamber paperwork will need to 
be corrected. 
  
Rich motioned to approve minutes, 2nded by Bill.  All in favor. 
  
Stilly Valley Chamber has 19 new members since the 1st of the year. 
  
Discussed city's response associated with the snow.  Items available through DABA 
Toolbox. 
  
Mainstreet Meeting - discussed Small Business Revolution, becoming a Main Street 
community, events at the park, staying open until 8pm the 2nd Friday of each month. 
  
Rich brought up utilizing TCSN to advertise the Open Late Til 8 event 2nd Friday of 
each month. 
  
Next member meeting March 6th.  Speaker includes Elizabeth Gordon from Work Force 
Snohomish, and Brian Long through DECA.  
  
Next board meeting March 21st.  
  
2019 Calendar is just now being finalized for summer events. 
  
Car Show - will be scheduling a meeting in the next week or two.  Elvis willing to reduce 
his price if the same sound guys set up for him.   Cruisin' Magazine contacted Cristy 
about setting up a new ad. 
  
***Mike's Note:  Need to get solid contact at High School for "involving students" in 
events.  Photography for car show done by students. 
  
As of today, $20147.36 in account.  $5,000 submitted to City for reimbursement. 
104 members in good standing.  6 or 8 that need to pay up. 
  
Youth Dynamics - verified participating again this year. 



 

2 
 

  
Arlington Arts Council - yearly membership $20.  Friend $50. 
  
Buying a block of tickets for Mama Mia and planning on raffling them off at the next 
DABA Board Meeting. 
  
Reviewed budget.  Rich motioned to approve 2019 budget, seconded by Bill and Mike. 
  
Meeting adjourned at 2005. 
 
Mike Bradley 
Secretary 
 


